Settling In Policy

Members of staff are committed to helping the children attending the group to settle as quickly as possible, enabling them to feel happy, safe and secure.  The children will be encouraged to develop positive relationships with the staff and other children and to enjoy the fun and learning opportunities provided to help them develop to their full potential.

All children will be treated as individuals with their own individual needs and will be encouraged to develop at their own pace.

Staff will encourage the child and their parents to visit the setting for an informal visit before they actually start attending, to become familiar with the staff and premises.

With particular regard to our playgroups, staff are happy for children to bring their comfort objects with them until they feel confident about being without them.

Staff will provide parents with information on the group and its routines, policies and practises.

Good communication between parents and staff will be encouraged to enable them to share any concerns they may have and to support the child in settling at the group.

Staff will be happy to allow the child to gradually build up the number of sessions or amount of time they attend the group if necessary, until the child is confident enough to be left for the whole session.

Parents will be reassured that it is perfectly normal for their child to take time to settle and that the staff will be happy to support them for as long as it takes.

Staff will keep parents informed at all times of any developments.

This policy and procedure was passed for use in Little Gems Little Treasures & Jewels OSC.
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